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Pre-construction work:

» March 2024: Approximately 24 trees will be removed on the south side of Memorial Drive near 14th
Street and 5th Street beginning in mid-March. Trees are being removed now to align with migratory
bird nesting requirements. Tree removal notices will be posted the week of Feb. 26. The 24 trees
being removed are not Memorial Trees. Approximately 337 trees will be removed for the project in

total, with the majority being removed in 2025.

= Summer 2024: Construction is anticipated to begin summer 2024 Additional information on

construction will be shared later this spring. Construction will continue into 2025,

What to expect:

= Every effort will be made to limit impacts. Not all noise, dust or vibration will be able to be mitigated

and we apologize in advance for any inconvenience.

= Access will remain open for drivers during tree removals, however temporary staggered closures
and detours along the pedestrian and bicycle paths will be in place. Please follow all posted

signage to ensure pedestrian and worker safety.

More information

To learn more, visit calgary cafsunnysidefloodbarrier or calgary.ca/memorialparkway.
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